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Eebo Editions, Proquest. Paperback. Book Condition: New. This
item is printed on demand. Paperback. 32 pages. Dimensions:
9.7in. x 7.4in. x 0.1in.EARLY SOCIAL CUSTOMS. Imagine holding
history in your hands. Now you can. Digitally preserved and
previously accessible only through libraries as Early English
Books Online, this rare material is now available in single print
editions. Thousands of books written between 1475 and 1700 can
be delivered to your doorstep in individual volumes of high
quality historical reproductions. Social customs, human
interaction and leisure are the driving force of any culture.
These unique and quirky works give us a glimpse of interesting
aspects of day-to-day life as it existed in an earlier time. With
books on games, sports, traditions, festivals, and hobbies it is
one of the most fascinating collections in the series. The below
data was compiled from various identification fields in the
bibliographic record of this title. This data is provided as an
additional tool in helping to insure edition identification:
Bacchus bountie describing the debonaire dietie of his bountifull
godhead, in the royall obseruance of his great feast of
Pentecost. Foulface, Philip. Philip Foulface is a pseudonym.
Partly in verse. Printers name from STC. Signatures: A-C4.
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This is the best pdf i have got go through until now. It is loaded with wisdom and knowledge I discovered this
publication from my i and dad encouraged this book to find out.
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The publication is great and fantastic. I am quite late in start reading this one, but better then never. I discovered this
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